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Where:  Franklin Marriott Conference Center / Hotel Cool Springs                                                                     

.                      700 Cool Springs Blvd.,  Franklin, TN  37067                                  

When:   Friday, April 7th - Life Members Only 8AM-9AM                      

Members Only 9AM - Noon    Public Admitted 12 Noon - 5PM                                                                        

    Saturday, April 8th -  8AM - 3PM                                                 

Admission:  $5. for Non-Members. TMCA Members get in free early -  

Wear Badge,  Children under 15 free.  Also admitted free Members of  US 

Military, Fire, Police, and if in uniform R.O.T.C. and J.R.O.T.C members.                                                    

What Will Be There: Uniforms, Medals, Insignia, Badges, Helmets, Photos  

Weapons, Books and much more!  Buy-Sell-Trade-Display-Appraisals.       

Table Reservations     ‘320”   6 FT. Tables      ~ Members Only ~                                

Sale and Display Tables - $55 each.  SOLD OUT, call for waiting list                                                      
To reserve contact Ronnie Townes @ 615-661-9379 - tmca@comcast.net  

Room Reservations at Hotel: Call 1-888-403-6772 or 615-261-6100 and 

ask to receive the TMCA discount rate of $119 (king/queen), plus tax 

(normal rate is $289). Deadline for this Special Rate is March 9, 2023  

Display Award of $100 will be given for the best        

display relating to: 

 “Anything Military Related to WW1 or WW2” 

This is a chance to bring out your collections and 

show of some of what you have.      
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“THE  TENNESSEAN”               
SSgt Dwight Hinkle, Tail Gunner, 398th BG, 603rd BS 

SSgt. Dwight Hinkle served as a Tail Gunner 

with the 398th Bomb Group out of             

Nuthampstead. He was part of one of the 

603rd Bomb squadron’s original crews. He 

completed 25 missions on August 16, 1944. 

Recently a nice lady sold me an A2 jacket 

that she had purchased years prior at a yard 

sale in Springfield, TN.   It was not named. 

With a little research, it did not take long to 

discover who the owner of the jacket was.  

It started with a Google search on all the mission targets listed on the 

jacket. I quickly found that the 398th BG, flew these same missions in 

the exact same order. I then concentrated on the last mission over      

Delitzsch on 8-16-44.  I looked on-line at all the 398th Bomb Groups tour 

completion  

records and I 

noticed that in 

the 398th BG, 

603rd BS, there 

were 7 guys 

who finished 

that day and 

only one of 

them, SSgt. 

Hinkle, had 

exactly 25 mis-

sions. Another 

quick search on 

Ancestor and I 

found that SSgt 

Hinckle was 

from Springfield, TN, the same location as to were the jacket was origi-

nally discovered.  Further research suggested that “The Tennessean” 

painted on the jacket was Dwight’s nickname, not the name on a B-17. 
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During the Fall 2022 show, the TMCA present-

ed cash donations to the following organiza-

tions: 

Operation Stand Down 

American Legion Post 215  

Vietnam Veterans (VVA CHAPTER #1140) 

Music City Young Marines 

 

The Tennessee Military Collectors Association 

has long been a proud supporter of Junior  

Reserve Officer Training Corps at local high 

schools. These programs promote patriotism, 

citizenship and working hard to improve the 

mind and body. Checks were presented to 

JROTC units at Independence, Page and   

Ravenwood High Schools. These funds will 

help support each JROTC unit's air rifle team.   

Life Membership being presented to Officer 

Dave Collins for Extended Service to the 

TMCA 

The Club is happy to announce the winners of the Fall Club Shooting 

Event that took place on September 22, 2022 at the Charlie Haffner      

Memorial Range. 
 

~Open Military Rifle Competi-

tion 2022: Jason Whitaker 

~Outstanding Shooter 2022: 

B.J. Reich   

~22 Caliber Rifle Competition 

2022: David Hoagey 

~Open Military Pistol Compe-

tition 2022: Bob Schlafly 

~22 Caliber Pistol Competi-

tion 2022: Bob Schlafly 
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Lt. Charles C. Bragg,  Pilot  L-19                  

I Corps Artillery,  Korean War  

Charles Bragg was born on 18 December 1928 in 

Hartford City, IN.  His parents were Carl A. 

Bragg and Helen Cady Bragg.  

Charles completed is Reserve Officer Training 

Corps on 18 June 1949 and Coastal Artillery 

Corps Training on 1 June 1950.  He joined the 

US Army on 20 February 1951 as a Senior Army 

Aviation Officer.  He retired on 18 December 

1988 as a Lieutenant Colonel. His military career included three tours of duty, one in Ja-

pan and two in Korea.  Charles was a Commander of the 4th Howitzer Battalion of the US 

Army’s Artillery Regiment.  He was a highly decorated Officer receiving the Silver Star, 

Air Medal with three oak leaf clusters for flying 140 reconnaissance missions over enemy territory contributing 

directly to the successful accomplishments of those combat missions.  Additionally he was awarded the Korean Ser-

vice Medal with three Bronze Stars and the United Nations Service Medal.  

Following his active duty in the Army and while a reservist. Charles went back to 

school and earned a business degree from Michigan State University.  He was mar-

ried to Marlene Thomas Bragg and passed away on 12 December 1988.  

Charles was awarded the Silver Star for gallantry in action near Majong-Dong, Korea 

on 28 March 1953.  Here are excerpts from the award document.  

Lt Bragg volunteered to fly his L-19 aircraft low over a large concentration of active 

enemy anti-aircraft artillery deep within enemy territory so as to decoy the crews into 

the open in order that they might be destroyed by the I Corps Artillery.  Due to the 

extreme hazards involved with this mission he flew without an observer.  Despite the 

intense anti-aircraft fire being directed at him, approximately 5,000 rounds Lt. Bragg 

piloted his airplane over this concentration at a low altitude of 4,000 to 6,500 feet five 

times to ensure maximum damage to the enemy.  He succeeded in decoying about 36 

of the enemy weapons out into the open.  By this act Lt. Bragg was responsible for the 

destruction of 

approximately 20 

enemy anti-

aircraft weapons 

and the killing or wounding of their crews.  

This mission so neutralized the enemy in the 

vicinity that I Corps Artillery aircraft could 

again fly over the area and conduct aerial sur-

veillance and direction of artillery fire so vital 

to the supported infantry divisions.  The ene-

my could no longer move troops and supplies 

through this area with impunity.  

Lt. Bragg receiving his Silver Star. 

Lt. Bragg’s awards and decorations.  

Note: The early pin-back Army Aviators 

badge. This wing was approved on July 

27, 1950. It replaced the standard AAC 

pilots wing because the original AAC 

pilots wing was transferred to the newly 

formed US Air Force in 1947. 

Korean War era            The-

ater made Patch. 

I Corps                             

Forward Air Control.  

 www.wingsremembered.com 
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SAM H. WERNER Military Museum                  Monteagle, Tennessee 

1148 West Main Street, Monteagle, TN   37356  

In January 2023, the local chapter of the TNMVPA (TN Military Vehicle Preservation Association) held their annual 

Christmas party at the Sam Werner Museum in Monteagle. Almost all of the TNMVPA members are also in the TMCA. 

Special thanks goes out to Parker and the whole staff at the museum for allowing this private event to take place.       

Eating great food and looking at all the displays was truly an event to enjoy and remember. 

The Sam Werner Museum is fairly new (opened in 2017), and it is growing fast.       It is well worth a visit!  

The museum exhibits relics from all wars with everything from wagons to tanks, pistols to cannons, horses to helicopters. 

Right now they are open Friday and Saturday from 10-3. Call Parker at 931-308-7854 for availability on other week days. 

 

  www.wernermilitarymuseum.com    501C-3 
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Up Coming Shows and Events 

April 28-29  Huntsville, AL       AMCA Militaria Show                              almilitarycollectors.org 

April 7-8      Nashville, TN         TMCA Militaria Show                              tmcaonline.org 

May 12-13    Carthage, TN         Tennessee Maneuvers Remembered    tressabush@live.com 

June 9-10    Wilmington, OH    OVMS Militaria Show                               sosovms.com 

May 6-7        Mansfield, OH       Ohio Civil War Militaria Show               ohiocivilwarshow.com 

Best Display  

Bill Combs 

Spanish American War 

“If you would like to display your WWII collection at Carthage, please con-

tact Teresa Bush tressabush@live.com. Inside and outside areas available. “  

July 23-24    East Ridge, TN     Chattanooga Militaria Show                   americandigger.com 

~~~~~~~~ 

Directors Choice  

Jim Nester 

BG. Harold A.  Nisley 

~~~~~~~~ 

 Member of the Year 

John Schuler 

~~~~~~~~ 

Dealer of the Year 

JC & Larry Pittman 

mailto:tressabush@live.com
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CLASSIFIED ADS  Ad’s are  FREE  for all TMCA members – email:  dhoagey@comcast.net 

-  WANTED  - 

30th Division items from 

WW1 

Tim Ledford   931-619-0302 

tledford22@yahoo.com 

Bruce Hohler                                                                  
PO Box 342                    

Thompson’s Station, TN  

37179 

615-585-0115                        

brubon2@bellsouth.net   

Franklinrelics.com 

Wanted                                       

Military fighting 

knives and bayonets 

Bob Westbrooks, 3605 Sandy Plains Rd., Ste 240, 

Box 434 Marietta, GA 30066 Ph. (678) 429-2490 



President:             Jimmy Howell                

Vice President:     Rick Moody                            

Secretary:             Emily Townes                        

Treasurer:            David Hoagey                           

Sgt. at Arms:        Roy Chilson                     

Sgt. at Arms:        Bob Dunlap                       

Communications  Woody McMillin                   

Show Director      Ronnie Townes 

PO Box 1006 
Brentwood, TN 37024 

TENNESSEE M ILITARY 
COLLECTORS 
ASSOCAITION  

Phone: 615-661-9379 
www.tmcaonline.org 

TMCA@comcast.net 

 

 

The “ SOUVENIR KING “        Pvt. John (Barney) Hines 
  John "Barney" Hines, nicknamed “The Souvenir King” (1878–1958) 

was a British-born Australian 45th Battalion soldier of World War 1 

known for his prowess at taking items from German soldiers.  

Hines was the subject of a famous photo 

taken by Frank Hurley that depicted him  

surrounded by German military equip-

ment and money he had looted during 

the Battle of Polygon Wood in September 

1917.  

This image (left-colorized) is among the 

best-known Australian photographs of 

the war. He is counting money stolen 

from prisoners of war, wearing a German 

Army field cap and sitting amidst Ger-

man weapons 

and personal 

equipment. 

 

After the war, 

Hines lived in 

poverty on the 

outskirts 

of Sydney until 

his death in 

1958.  


